
Dear Parent/Carer,

I am delighted to invite you and your son/daughter to Lealands High School’s
Prospective Parents Open Evening. This evening provides you with an
important opportunity to tour the school and meet our staff and students
before you make your decision regarding your child’s secondary education
next September.

Lealands is a successful and dynamic school which offers all students the
opportunity to fulfil their potential academically and personally.

The event will take place on Wednesday 4th October. If you wish to attend and
experience what makes Lealands so special, please scan the QR code below
with a mobile device camera or visit our school website
www.lealands.luton.sch.uk for details on how to book yourself onto one of our
tours.

Please arrive 10 minutes before your booked tour start time. Due to the high
number of people who will be attending the evening, please be aware that school
car parking space is limited. We would be grateful if you could avoid arriving by
car, however car parking space will be available in the main school car park next
to the astro turf football pitch.

We look forward to meeting you and your child at the Open Evening when you
will be able to see for yourselves the extensive range of educational activities
and opportunities available to Lealands’ students.

Yours sincerely Our school video, virtual tour and digital

Mr J Burridge school prospectus are available at:

Headteacher www.lealands.luton.sch.uk

http://www.lealands.luton.sch.uk
http://www.lealands.luton.sch.uk/

